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Article 16 

Guard Rail Replacement 

 

There are several areas in Town that require replacement of the existing 

guard rail as the existing structure is old or not adequate or has been 

damaged as a result of being struck by a vehicle.  This appropriation of 

$120,000.00 will fund the replacement of the guardrails to be determined 

that are a priority. 

 

The source of funding for this article is the July 1, 2021 certified free 

cash. 

 

 

 


